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Board of Aldermen 

Memo 
To:  Marge Domorod  

From: Theresa Adcox 

CC:  Alderman McPherson 

Date: 10/28/2013 

Re:  Street Committee Meeting Cancellation 

Alderman McPherson, Chairman of the Street Committee, has  
cancelled the regularly scheduled Street Committee Meeting of  
Tuesday, November 5, 2013.  

Thank you. 


